DIOCESE OF GRAFTON



FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Very Reverend Donald Kirk Dean of the Cathedral in the Parish of *GRAFTON* and the Churchwardens of *Christ Church Cathedral* praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to *Christ Church Cathedral* at *GRAFTON*.

A cedar cabinet approximately one metre high and 60cm deep and wide with hinged opening glass top with blue baize covered compartment which will stand adjacent to the votive candle stand against the north wall and will contain the 'Book of Remembrance' recording the names of those people whose ashes are interred in the memorial garden in the Cathedral grounds.

WHEREAS

this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the Cathedral Church of Christ the King at Grafton.

NOW THEREFORE, I, SARAH ANNE by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.



GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this TWENTY FOURTH day of MAY in the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND SIXTEEN.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Christopher Nelson Diocesan Registrar.